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I believe that I should be the 2010 

“Daddy’s Little Girl” scholarship recipient because I am striving for 

excellence in reaching my educational goals. In addition to striving for 

excellence in my own experiences, I have attempted to help others 

reach for the stars as well by helping others work through issues that 

can cause unnecessary stress while in a learning environment such as 

helping others with their self esteem, home problems and shortcomings. 

During my high school career I have participated in many different 

activities involving community service. By participating as a Rhoer in the 

Rhoer Club which is an affiliation of Sigma Gamma Rho sorority, I have 

given guidance to others and played a big part in helping my community 

on numerous events. I also have participated in the youth fund distribution committee sponsored by the 

United Way Organization which distributed money to children in need so that they are able to partake in 

uplifting activities. I have been supported by many, but my father has been my main supporter 

throughout my life and especially my high school activities. Whenever I felt stressed my father is always 

there to help me push through and continue to strive for excellence. Since childhood I have always been 

a daddy’s girl and I have always tried to make my father proud. But as an alternative my father has 

always taught me to always try my best and that when I do I not only make him proud but myself as well 

of who I am and what I have and can achieve. I have been accepted in to the STEM school of 

Youngstown State University and I plan to attend this fall. My major is Information Technology and I 

hope to become a successful engineer and be an asset to the technological community in today’s 

society. While attending Youngstown State University I know that my father will be there to cheer me on 

as he always has and along with his positive influence, I will continue to reach for excellence as I achieve 

my goals. I thank you for allowing me to express myself in this forum and for taking the time to consider 

me as a candidate for the 2010 “Daddy’s Little Girl” Scholarship recipient. 

 


